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Amount overpaid is recorded on 
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In accordance with the Industrial Relations Act 
2016 (Qld) and Industrial Relations Regulation 
2011 (Qld), recovery of the amount may occur 
by deducting amounts from the employee's 
wage for subsequent pay/s.
 
Deductions cannot be greater than 25% of the 
employee's gross pay for a pay period, unless 
the employee agrees to a higher repayment

A payslip message added to advise the 
employee of the recovery action

Contact the employee to advise of 
the overpayment and negotiate an 
appropriate repayment plan
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repayment plan 
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YES
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external debt recovery

NO

Special circumstances

If the employee is in rehabilitation or graduated return to work, the overpayment is referred to the claims management officer provide advice to the employee regarding their overpayment.

These debts require a more flexible approach to recovery and will require the debt to be managed jointly with Payroll services, the regional Rehabilitation officer and Finance Branch.  

Past employee or 
employee on long 

term leave
Current employee

Management of salary related 
overpayments flowchart

This flow chart is to be read in conjunction with the 
Management of salary overpayments procedure.
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